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• We have picked up a new family of three students and a couple more international 

students (that I reported back in June). The interest is definitely there, and as 

soon as things return to normal we should be getting more int’l students. We have 

had quite a bit of interest, unfortunately for grades that are full. 

• Previously known as the “safety plan,” schools are now completing a “Communicable 

Disease Plan” which is attached this report for your review. I will review with 

members at our meeting, highlighting a few things that we will do to ensure the 

safety of all students. The plan is grey in several areas, so I’d like to clarify my 

position on some of these areas.  

• Back to school night- the consensus from staff is that they do not feel comfortable 

having a back to school evening that is in person. Definitely, no dinner, perhaps a way 

to have curriculum meeting outdoors… Most schools that I have connected with are 

not hosting an in-person session. Pam and I will discuss with PEC on Tuesday at the 

meeting.   

• Hillary Janssens will be coming to CCS on September 14th to talk to the kids and 

show off her Olympic bronze medal! 

• School has been asked to host after-mass social September 11, 12 after masses. I 

will ask staff to volunteer for this.  

• Grade 7 camp- as most schools are, we are going to move this to a two day event 

rather than an overnight event. With current numbers we don’t feel comfortable 

having kids overnight at camp. Many parents will opt out of this, so I have asked 

Timberline to change our reservation to day camp.  

• September 30th is National Truth and Reconciliation Day and has designated as a 

non-instructional day for all schools. Schools are being encouraged to have some sort 

of in-service for staff around Truth and Reconciliation. 

• I am having my Professional Growth evaluation done by CISVA this year. I will be 

sending out a survey in October to gather feedback that CISVA will then be 

reviewing with me. It is a new format this year, one that does not include a 

feedback meeting between CISVA and PEC/Pastor. I will share my growth 

evaluation once it is completed.  

• There is a new report card template that has been released this year for all CISVA 

schools. It is designed to be more in line with the language of the redesigned 

curriculum.  

 

 



Cloverdale Catholic School 
17511 – 59th Avenue, Surrey, B.C.  V3S 1P3 

Telephone (604) 574-5151    Fax: (604) 574-5160 

 

 

 

• Our staff got together in June to create a meaningful Vision Statement for CCS. 

Here it is:  

 

“A Christ centered community fostering growth in the whole person through 

truth, beauty and goodness.” 

 

• Our school growth plan statements for this year are as follows. We will be working 

on these goals in teams throughout the year.  

 

Mental Health: To help staff and students gain a better understanding of the importance 

of good mental health, and to provide tools and strategies necessary for students to 

recognize the relationship between thoughts, feelings and actions of themselves and 

others. 

 

Writing: To develop a scope and sequence and implement a consistent program across the 

grade levels. 

 

Liturgy: Strengthen the relationship of the students with God through the liturgy, and 

increase our community’s awareness of what is happening in the liturgy. 

 

ADST: Secondary Goal to be added the following year as a priority goal: To create a scope 

and sequence that correlates grade levels with specific core competencies and content, in 

order to create a list of foundational ADST skills appropriate for the different grade levels. 

 

 
 


